
 

 

 

Term 3 Overview:  Once Upon A Time… 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

In term 3 the children will learn about well-known traditional stories and tales such as The 

Gingerbread Man, Three Little Pigs and Three Billy Goats Gruff. We will look at how stories 

are structured, the story language and repetitive phrases used and explore the characters 

within each story.  The topic web attached will outline some of these key themes in the 

term ahead along with additional learning.  The children will also be very busy in term 3 

during our whole school STEM week.   

We appreciate that home life can get very busy however please continue to spend time 

reading at home, practising sounds from the sound folder and reading tricky words with 

your child.  A little every night will really help support your child’s learning at school.  

 

We hope that you find this information useful and please remember that we are always 

available if you have any questions.  

 

Thank you for your continued support,   

         

The Early Years Team 


